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15th September 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The new homework grid has been well-received by most pupils and parents, however there is 

still a problem with a small minority who fail to complete their set weekly homework of 

maths, spellings and reading either on time or to the expected standard.  With this in mind, 

from September there will be a new procedure to ensure fairness throughout the school. 

 Each class teacher will record the name of any pupil who has not handed in their 

homework on time on a central register. 

 The teaching staff will take it in turns to supervise a Homework Detention for all 

named pupils during Wednesday lunchtime in the 4L classroom. 

 Any named pupil who is absent on Wednesday will attend during Friday lunchtime. 

 A letter alerting parents will be sent home after 2 Homework Detentions. 

 

Research has found that greater parental involvement leads to better outcomes; please 

continue to support your child to achieve their potential. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 


